
My Lesson Planner 
Menu Update 

 
The menu structure for MyLessonPlanner.com will be changing soon.  This document will help outline 
some of the specific changes that are happening. 
 
As you can see in the image below, the old Tab view will be replaced with a new “Mega Menu” that 
spans across the top of the entire viewing area. 
 
This will allow for added flexibility when adding new features and menu options, as well as consolidating 
some of the screen space to make more room available on-screen for the Lesson Planning process. 
 

 
 
New Features of the Menu include: 

• Ability to set the Calendar as your “Home Page” 
• The Calendar now expands to fill your entire monitor.  Other pages throughout the website will 

soon follow this format going forward. 
• You can click on the Menu Text to take you to the same pages the Tab pages reference, for 

example, clicking on the Lesson Planning menu text, will take you to the same page that the 
current Lesson Plan Tab references. 

 



Hover over the MyLessonPlanner.com Logo to reveal information about the currently logged-in User, as 
well as an option to Manage Account and to Logout of the website. 

 

 
 
The Lesson Planning menu now presents several different options to allow you to quickly start a new 
Lesson Plan using several different options. 

 



 

Access to reports has been streamlined: 

 
Tip: Click the Reports menu text to be taken to the Reports Homepage. 
 



 

 
Submit Questions, Problems, Ideas, and Praise easily by using the Contact Support option. 
 
Our Support staff  respond to these notifications throughout the day -  Nights & Weekends too. 

 
 



 

 
The most prominent change involves a more in-depth Training Guide that can be quickly accessed at all 
times.  Training items will be displayed on-screen without the need to navigate away, allowing you to 
reference training resources while you continue to plan your lessons. 

 
 



 

 
Finally, a new Quick Links section will allow you to access many of the features with ease. 

 
Tip: Clicking the “Quick Links” text will take you directly to the Calendar. 
 
 
 
What are we making these changes? 
Based on Teacher Feedback, we are trying to make it easier to access the most-often used features of 
the website, as well as better enable new teachers to more easily get started using the website. 
Overall, we believe many of the features will also be easier to find now. 
 
Why are we making this change now? 
We find it’s easier for Teachers to adjust to these changes while they are still using the website on a 
daily basis, rather than present them with an entirely different look & feel after they have been off all 
summer. 
 
 


